
MANALAPAN TOWNSHIP
BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS

DISTRICT NO. 1

NOTICE OF BUDGET PUBLIC HEARING

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Manalapan Township Board of Fire

Commissioners, District No. 1 has scheduled the Public Hearing on the 2017

Budget for Tuesday, January 17, 2017 at 8:00 p.m. at the firehouse at 683

Tennent Road, Manalapan, New Jersey. At this time and place members of the

public shall have the opportunity to be heard and present objections regarding

the Budget. At this meeting the Board shall consider and vote on the adoption of

the Budget, and vote on any other matters that may come before the Board. A

copy of the proposed Budget shall be available during the week preceding the

Public Hearing from the offices of the Board’s Attorneys Charles R. Parker, Esq.,

Sonnenblick, Parker & Selvers, PC, 4400 Route 9 South, Suite 3000, Freehold,

NJ 07728 (732-431-1234).

TOWNSHIP OF MANALAPAN
BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS
DISTRICT NO. 1

Dated: January 4, 2017


